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I am Ralph House and I oppose this bill that places restrictions on the sale of 

petroleum diesel. Please do not be short sighted an make a decision that will make 

an extremely small impact on the environment but will have an enormous negative 

impact on Oregon families, especially farm families. The burdens will be carried by 

those who neither asked for it or have the economic flexibility to compensate for it. It 

truly is treating a certain group of people as peasants. 


